

July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Enrichment Week Information

As we approach the final week of term, we are delighted to share with you information about Enrichment Week. As previously communicated, the final week will be a blend of enrichment opportunities and continued learning. We believe this balance is essential to allow students to reflect on their progress, deepen their learning, and take part in memorable activities that enrich their school experience.

Full attendance is expected during this final week. Every day has been carefully planned to ensure valuable learning continues, alongside activities that foster creativity, collaboration, and personal development. Participation is essential to make the most of these experiences and to bring the term to a positive and purposeful close.

Outline of the week

Trips and Enrichment Days – Tuesday 15 and Wednesday 16 July

These are non-uniform days. Students should wear comfortable, practical clothing suitable for the activities planned. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately and adheres to our usual expectations around jewellery for safety reasons. Students will need to have food and drink with them for the whole day.

In-school activities

All students will be participating in these activities. Please ensure you have returned the signed disclaimer for the inflatables given out by tutors last week and paid the £22 contribution on ParentPay as soon as possible.

Monday 14, Thursday 17 and Friday 18 July

Students are expected to wear full school uniform as usual. Normal lessons will continue, and learning remains a priority throughout.

House Championship and Celebrations

On the afternoon of Thursday 17 July there will be a House Championship Celebration. The winning House will be announced in the morning; they will then spend the afternoon all together celebrating with a BBQ and lots of fun activities. As it is the end of the Academic Year, the other three Houses will also celebrate their achievements with in-tutor activities.

Adjusted School Day Timings and Lunch

On the Enrichment Days and House Championship Day, the timings of the day will be adjusted to allow for longer sessions. The canteen will be open during the adjusted break times for students to purchase food as usual. If your child is out on a school visit, they will need to bring a packed lunch. This will be communicated directly to those attending these trips by the trip lead prior to the day.

Thank you once again for your support in making this term a success. If you have any questions about the final week, please do not hesitate to email office@kowessex.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Jarrett Associate Assistant Headteacher



















